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Mrs. Hennebaul’s Howler 

Roberts Elementary  

Specials for next week 

Monday—No Special 

Tuesday—P.E. 

Wednesday—P.E. 

Thursday—Technology 

Friday—Science 

Remember to dress 

your child in  

sneakers/tennis 

shoes on P.E. days. 

 

Weekly Update 

February 22, 2013 

Library check-

out day is every 

Wednesday. 

Please return 

books by each 

Wednesday to 

received  a new 

one. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Writing: Essential Ques-

tion: We are learning to 

write informative pieces. 

We’ll be focusing on the 

presidency this week. 

Reading: We are finding 

the comparisons between 

familiar characters in sto-

ries. Our two stories are 

The Snowy Day and Pet 

Show! Both by Ezra Jack 

Keats.  

Math: We’re working on 

subtraction this week.  

Social Studies: We are 

learning about Barak 

Obama and the job of a 

president. 

Health: We are learning 

about dental health. 

Things to do at home: 

Sight words this week: 

he, she, was  

 

Writing Homework 

Folder: Continue to 

write stories in your 

folder. 

 

Math: Add and subtract 

numbers within 1-10. 

Use items such as 

Cheerios, toy cars, pen-

nies, etc.  

 

Website for addition 

and subtraction teach-

ing points:  
https://

smart.wikisp

aces.hcpss.o

rg/

Kindergar-

ten+Operatio

ns+and+Alge

braic+Thinkin

g 

 

 

Early Release days 

Monday 02/25 and Tuesday 02/26  

12:45pm.  
 

Parent/teacher conferences are Monday 

and Tuesday. We will be having lunch at 

school but at a different time. No need 

to send a snack for those two days. Con-

ference appointments will last 30 

minutes. If we need additional time we 

can reschedule so we’re not using some-

one else’s appointment time. Please email 

me ahead of time if you have questions 

you’d like to address during our time.  
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Read Across America Day 

Friday, March 1st 
 

We will celebrate the birthday of Dr. Seuss with a fun day of reading. 

We’ll watch a movie, eat popcorn,  read books and have some fun activi-

ties. You’re welcome to send Dr. Seuss books with your child to share and 

read. We’d like to keep these for next week as well. If you send these please make sure your 

child’s name is inside the book so we may return them to the correct owners. A fun website to 

visit is: www.seussville.com 

 

Your child may wear pajamas to school, as well. Please wear sneakers but no slippers or robes. If 

your girls are wearing a night gown, please wear some type of tights or shorts under night gowns 

and no spaghetti strap tops.  

 

 






